>>>> Subject: Comments on 2019/3436/P have been received by the council.
>>>>

>>>> We would very much welcome the above mentioned planning permission.

>>>>

>>>> Ag local residents, we believe that this would have a positive impact on the community, local
shops & residents - if only the rest took note of this excellent design and kept up the quality in the
local vicinity our area would look a lot smarter.

>>>> Well done Kiyoto, look forward to welcoming you to the neighbourhood & trying your cuisine.
>>>>

>>>> Comments made by Sam Phillips of 35b Pandora Road Phone | NN
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